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11th December 2023 

RE: Update Letter 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As you are aware from previous correspondence at the end of this term the interim headteacher support 

I have been providing Ambergate Sports College will end; and I will return to Tulip Academy Spalding on 

a full-time basis.  

It is hard to believe that 12 months ago I first visited the school in preparation for joining in January 2023. 

Although my time with the school has been short, I have thoroughly enjoyed every minute. I have 

particularly enjoyed getting to know pupils, parents and carers and developing certain aspects of school 

life.  

In preparation for 1st January 2024; I have worked closely with Kyna Adkins on a handover and she is now 

on site most days during the school week. Moving forward, should you have any matters you would have 

previously wanted to discuss with me, I ask that you direct them to Kyna or an alternative member of 

school senior leadership (a summary of the team and responsibilities are below). For your information my 

last working day at Ambergate Sports College will be Monday 18th December.  

Ambergate Leadership Team 

Kyna Adkins (Interim Headteacher) Kyna.Adkins@citacademies.co.uk  

Alison Redfern (Assistant Headteacher: SENCO, Examinations, External Professionals and Therapist e.g. 

SALT / OT) Alison.Redfern@GANF-cit.co.uk  

Lizzie Papworth (Assistant Headteacher: Designated Safeguarding and Wellbeing Lead; Designated 

Teacher for Children in Care) Lizzie.Papworth@GANF-cit.co.uk  

Oliver Maltby (Assistant Headteacher: Behaviour and Pastoral Lead, Educational Visits Co-ordinator, 

Transport Lead) Oliver.Maltby@GANF-cit.co.uk  
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Vicky Chapman (Assistant Headteacher: Curriculum, Assessment and Pupil Progress Lead) 

Vicky.Chapman@GANF-cit.co.uk  

I wish all pupils, their families and staff all the best in the future. I look forward to seeing how the school 

develops in the future from afar.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Matthew Bloodworth-Flatt 

Headteacher 
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